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I strongly support the continuation and expansion of the Safe Parking program.  This has been
a successful way to provide affordable housing for people who live in our community and
can’t afford our astronomic rents. Perhaps in the future we will find a way to house low
income folks in other ways, such as mini houses build on city owned land that is not being
used.

In the meantime RV’s are the only option for low income residents, so we need to continue
and expand 
this program.

Thank you for you consideration of my request

Best,
David

*************************************
David M Burwen, Founder
Burwen Education Foundation

burweneducationfoundation.org
befnepal.org
Email:  david@burwen.com
Cell:  
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